
 

 

The People and Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela 

express their most heartfelt words of condolences to the brotherly 

country of the Philippines, for the ravages caused by the arrival of 

Typhoon Ompong to the Philippine territory. 

Before this regrettable fact, the Bolivarian People of Venezuela 

expresses its solidarity to the brotherly People of the Philippines for the 

losses caused by such an unfortunate natural event, hoping the rapid 

recovery of the affected people. 

The Bolivarian Government of Venezuela calls the International 

Community to give priority to strategies to face the global warming and 

help the countries that are victims of natural disasters. Before this 

natural devastation, the Government of the Bolivarian Republic of 

Venezuela reiterates its sincere brotherhood, friendship and solidarity 

to the Philippine People.  

Caracas, September 15 2018. 

 


